
2022 Election Process Established 

The Potomac Division Board of Directors has established procedures for the 2022 Board of Directors 
Elections. In 2022, the Division’s current bylaws provide for two of the Board of Directors positions to be 
open to election. These two positions are: 

 
Division Assistant Superintendent Division Paymaster 

 
The following individuals are the Nominations Committee for the 2022 elections: Mark Gionet (Chair), Bill 
Demas and Brian Sheron. These members are available to answer any questions concerning the duties and 
activities associated with service on the Board. The following are email addresses for the committee 
members: 

 

1. Mark Gionet - mgionet@lsginc.com 

2. Brian Sheron, MMR - bwsheron@me.com 

3. Bill Demas - wsdemas@verizon.net 
 
Members interested in running for office in the 2022 elections are required by the Division bylaws to 
notify the Nominations Committee by email, no later than midnight, February 4, 2022, and supply them 
with a picture, a biography not to exceed 200 words, and a statement about why they are running for a 
position. 
Candidates should send their information to all Committee members. 

 
The election will take place in April 2022. Ballots will be sent to members for whom the Division lacks 
email addresses; voting by everyone else will done electronically. This provides great convenience for all 
and a significant cost savings for your Division. 

 

Important dates concerning the 2022 election process are as follows: 
 

 February 4, 2022 (Midnight) - Deadline for candidates to notify the Nominations Committee of 

their intent to run for office and provide a current picture, biography, and statement as to why 

they are running for office. 

 April 1, 2022 - the Potomac Flyer and emails from the Division will provide a list of candidates for 
office for the membership to consider. Mailed ballots to those members without email addresses 
on record will be mailed out. 

 April 15, 2022 – eVoting will commence 

 April 22, 2022 – eVoting will conclude; deadline for receipt of mailed ballots by the Nominations 

Committee. 

 April 25, 2022 – Candidates will be notified of election results. 

 May 17, 2022 – The new Board of Directors will meet. The new Board of Directors will be 
announced to the membership by a posting on the Division’s  Groups.io, in emails from the 
Division sent to the membership, and posting on 

the Division’s website. The new Board of Directors will be announced to the membership in the next 
available issue of the Potomac Flyer. 
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